
  

January 06, 2023 
 

SUBJECT: Customer Initiated Expansion – 57 Carlisle St, St. Catharines, WO 636209 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
We have a service request for a new high rise building at 57 Carlisle St in St. Catharines. Please refer to 
the key map attached to the back of this letter. This project requires Alectra Utilities to upgrade 
distribution assets in the immediate area to accommodate the electricity service required by this new 
development. 
 
Alectra Utilities will be performing the following construction work: 
 

 Distribution poles will be upgraded from 45FT to 60FT to accommodate on St. Paul St West 
between 70 St. Paul St W and 56 St. Paul St W. 

 Installing new concrete encased primary ducts via open cut from 60 James St (SE corner 
of King and James) and 44 James St. 

 Installing new concrete encased primary ducts via open trench in front of 28 James St at 
intersection of James St and Summer St 

 Installing new HDPE ducts via directional bore 3 Garden Park. 
 Installing new primary underground cables into existing and new ducts along St. Paul St 

W, James St, William St, King St, James St and Garden Park. 
 
Alectra Utilities has received the necessary approvals and permits from the City of St. Catharines to 
proceed with this work. 
 
Alectra contractor’s Black & McDonald will be primarily working on this project. This project will require 
major excavation in some areas as along with minor excavation in others beside the Municipal 
Road Allowance to install the new primary hydro ducts along James St. Where excavation is 
necessary, Alectra will undertake every effort to restore the grounds to their original condition. Every 
effort will be made to maintain both vehicular and pedestrian traffic flow in both direction during 
construction work. 
 
Additionally, construction vehicles and equipment will be apparent, and while we apologize for any 
inconvenience noise, dust, and crew presence may cause, we want to reassure the community that 
Alectra and our contractors adhere to best construction practices ensuring a safe work zone. Majority of 
construction will occur during the weekday typically between the hours of 8 am and 4 pm. 
 
Scheduled power interruptions may be required to safely complete our work and every attempt will be 
made to notify you in advance. If your power will be affected, you will receive notifications by phone 
or notice on your front door. Please ensure that your primary contact phone number attached to 
your Alectra Utilities account is current. 
 
Construction is scheduled to begin January 9th, 2023 and completion is expected in March/April 2023. 
Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Kori-Lynn Macleod at 905-798-2757 or Kori-
Lynn.Macleod@alectrautilities.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
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CIVIL/DUCT WORK 
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CABLE WORK 
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OVERHEAD LINE AND POLE UPGRADE WORK 
 

 


